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Residential Electric Panel Upgrade Grant Program 
 
Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes § 216C.45, subd. 10, the Minnesota Department of Commerce presents this 
2024 Annual Report regarding Minnesota Residential Electric Panel Upgrade Grant Program projects 
implemented under the program.  
 
As of the date this report is published, the Residential Electric Panel Upgrade Grant program is under 
development. There were no grant recipients during 2024 and therefore, zero units in multifamily buildings and 
zero single-family residents whose owners received grants.  

The program is on track to launch in 2025 and will be integrated with Minnesota’s Home Energy Rebate 
Programs funded by the U.S. Department of Energy. The long timeline for launching that federally-funded 
program has delayed the launch of this companion state program1.  

 

 
1U.S. Department of Energy’s Home Energy Rebates Programs https://www.energy.gov/scep/home-energy-
rebates-programs  

https://www.energy.gov/scep/home-energy-rebates-programs
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